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CERTIFICATE

OF MEMBERSHIP

The Railway Mental Health Charter
is pleased to acknowledge RMHC Developed by

southeastern

Flotec Industrial Limited - Rail Division =s &ae

BOARD

as signed members of the RMHC
on the 16th day of August 2023
reinforcing their commitment to the supporting the mental health
of their colleagues and the rail industry.
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Lee Woolcott-Ellis Faye Bacon
Mental Health Lead Manager Assistant Strategy Implementation
Southeastern Trains Manager, RSSB




